

Dear Hadley Year 1 Parent

Year1 Curriculum Autumn 1 2022

Welcome back to school – we have had a great start to Year 1! This term we are learning about Growing up.



We will be reading Big Sarah Little boots by Paulette Bourgeois in Guided Reading and Stardust by Jeanne Willis.

English	We will be: Writing narratives using adjective and conjunction. We will be writing a sentence which will include capital letters, finger spaces and full stops. We will also continue to practise our phonic sounds
Mathematics	We will be: Exploring number writing to 10 Practicing addition and subtraction. Problem solving and reasoning.
Science	We will be: • Finding out how the body works • Learning about the different body parts. • Naming the 5 senses.
Art	 We will be: Creating a self-portrait. Using mirror to observe our face features. Exploring primary and secondary colours.
History	We will be

Principal - Zoë Thompson BSc Hons, NPQH South Street, Enfield, EN3 4PX Tel: 020 8804 6946 · Fax: 020 8805 9949 · www.oasisacademyhadley.org

Music	We will be
	Learning about 'The Elements
A 11	Exploring Beats
	Singing
P.E	We will be:
	Developing skills our skills Gymnastics which include flight - bouncing, jumping, and landing.
R.E	We will be:
◆	 Exploring how Sikhs worship daily and during the religious festivals
	Finding out about the Langar
P.S.H.E and	We will be:
Citizenship	Developing who am I and who am I becoming

Here are some ways that you can help your child at home:

- It is very important that you read with your child every night please remember to do so and don't forget to sign your child's reading record!
- Please support your child to complete their homework and hand it in on time.
- Help your child learn their multiplication tables by regularly practising with them at home, in the car or in any spare time you may have. Children can use the PIXL times table app at home to help them with this
- Use the independent learning folder on the iPad
- Practise your child's spelling to prepare them for their test remembering their handwriting joins.
- Encourage your child to check their spellings in their writing every bit helps!

Thank you for your ongoing support,

The Year 1 Team

Ms Terholli and Ms Abukar